Snippets about Lake Tahoe

The Thunderbird yacht is back in business. During the
drought the historic boat could not leave the boat house.

Tahoe Maritime Museum and the U.S. Coast Guard are
offering a boating safety course on June 17 from 8:30am-3pm 1in
Tahoe City. To register, email danielle@tahoemaritime.org or
call 530.583.9283, ext. 103. Cost is $30 for adults, $20 for
those 12 and younger.

Tahoe City Golf Course is celebrating its 100th year.

Raley’'s, Bel-Air and Nob Hill stores are offering
discounted tickets to the 28th annual American Century
Championship, the celebrity golf tournament at Edgewood Tahoe
Golf Course on July 11-16.

Check out this promo video for mountain biking in Lake
Tahoe:
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